
 

March 
Dear Parents, Kidz, and Family Members, 

 

It's a new month, so we're starting a new and exciting series. We are so grateful that you 

and your kids are here with us! 

What We’re Learning 

Theme: Glow in the Dark 

In the dark, a world of neon colors comes to life. 

Whether it’s the soft green of glow-in-the-dark stars 

or the bright colors of bioluminescent creatures, light 

can break through the darkness. When the world 

needed some light, God sent Jesus because he glows 

in the dark, and he can teach us how to shine with 

God’s light, too! In this series through the Gospels, 

we’ll follow Jesus’ life leading up to Easter to see 

some of the ways he can shine bright in our lives. As 

we explore, we’ll see Jesus is the light in the 

darkness. We’ll also learn how we can choose Jesus 

and know God hears our cries while celebrating how 

Jesus died and rose again! 

Question of the Month 

We’re always trying to better understand what it’s 

like to raise kids. So here’s what we’re wondering: 

what is the HARDEST thing about raising kidz right 

now? Hit “Reply” and let us know! 
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What’s Happening 

Here are a few things coming up in our ministry… 

March 24th: Family Lunch 

Family Lunch will be potluck style with hot dogs, 

chips, and water provided. We will begin right 

after service in front of CF. We will have games 

and activities for all to enjoy. Invite your friends, 

neighbors, and family members to join you for 

lunch! 
 

March 31st: Easter Egg Hunt 

Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will take place after 

service. We will have an area designated for our 

Kdiztown Kidz and a separate area for our 

TinyTown Kidz (this way they actually have a 

chance to find some eggs). Don’t forget to bring a 

bag/basket to collect your eggs in! 
 

April 28th: Make, Bake, Donate 

This is our biggest fundraiser for camp of the year! 

We are changing it up a bit this year and will be 

auctioning off baked goods, pre-made meals, 

artwork by students, and other items made by the 

kidz of CF. We ask that you pray over this 

fundraiser for Gods hand to be over it and to 

provide exactly what we need to get to camp.  

For more info on any of the events above please 

email 

kidz@cypressfellowship.org 
 

https://onrealm.org/CypressFellowship/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=ODUyYTI0OTItZTVmYS00YzQ1LThhNmEtYjBmMzAxNGI3ZTY1

